

October 30, 2019

Dear Members of the Blue Ridge Community,

The Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) released our annual School Report Cards on Oct. 30 at www.illinoisreportcard.com. The Report Card shows how well each school is progressing on a wide range of educational goals. This data will be used to develop and refine our school improvement plans, and to support development of the district’s strategic plan.

One component of the School Report Card is the summative designation – a descriptor of how well each school is meeting the needs of all students. This designation is based on eight indicators of academic success and school quality. Each of our schools received a designation of Commendable. Our teachers, administrators, and staff, in partnership with you, are continuing to focus on elevating reading and mathematics performance for our students. 

We at Blue Ridge hold high expectations for all students and believe every student can meet our expectations with the right supports. Thank you for your continued partnership to ensure every child is thriving. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or your child’s principal.

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Susan E. Wilson
[bookmark: _GoBack]Superintendent 
